Town Of Greenville

P. O. BOX 188
GREENVILLE, INDIANA 47124
812-923-9821

TOWN HALL/UTILITY OFFICE
September 11, 1990

MINUTES OF TOWN COUNCII MEETING

The Greenville Town Council was called to order by President Ron Lamb. All
Councilmembers were present. Also attending was Talbott Richardson, Gary Getrost,
Janice Gibson, Richard Stratman,Tammy Higgs, Dennis Thomas, Sheri Jecker, Fred
Gittner, Carol Lamb,Bill Burkhart and Bob Isgrigg.

Minutes of the August meeting was approved by the Council.

Claims for the town and utility were approved. The Clerk Treasurers' report
indicate bank balances appear to be correct,

The Council approved the following: water bill adjustment of $67.09 for Richard
Stratman (04-105%).

change in Certificate of Deposit #3449 from
5 year to a 2 year term.

Fred Gittner complained of excessive speeding within the town. Talbott Richardson
stated the current situation with the county police department does not afford the
area with additional patrols but the Greenville police will observe the area

to try to resolve the speeding problem.

Bob Isgrigg reported on the dam improvement.

The Council gave lst and 2nd reading of Ordinance #T-1990-02, Annexation of
D. Kepley property.

No further business coming before the Council, Harold Hall motioned for
adjornment, seconded by Bob Williams. :

Respectfully submitted,
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Ron Lamb, President of the Council




